

Lawson Oates, B.A., M.E.S.

Director

Toronto Environment Office

Tel: 416-392-9744
Fax: 416-338-0808
E-Mail: loates@toronto.ca

Toronto Environment Office City Hall, 21st Floor, East Tower 100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

September 14, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 Toronto M4P 1E4

Attn: Alexandre Ruest

Re: Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy, Board File No.: EB-2010-0219

Dear Ms. Walli:

The City of Toronto plans to participate in the above-referenced file. We anticipate that the following individuals will attend the November 18, 2010 consultation session:

Scott Pasternack, Toronto Environment Office

Michael Smith, City Solicitor's Office

Representative from the City's Facilities Division

Representative from the City's Transportation Services Division

We will notify you in advance if any other City staff will attend.

Sincerely,

Lawson Oates

Director, Toronto Environment Office